CITY OF DORVAL

PROMULGATION

PUBLIC NOTICE is hereby given to all interested persons that the following by-law adopted by the
Municipal Council at the regular meeting held on December 9, 2024, has been deemed to comply with
the objectives of the Urban Agglomeration Land Use and Development Plan as well as with the provisions
of the complementary document on February 3, 2025, following an examination of conformity in
compliance with the Act respecting land use planning and development, chapter A-19.1 :

RCM-601-2024: By-law on site planning and architectural integration program (SPAIP)

This by-law aims to replace by-law RCM-60C-2015 in accordance with the sustainable master plan in
force.

Any interested person may take cognizance of said by-law on the City’s website at www.city.dorval.qc.ca
or at the Legal Affairs Department, 60 Martin Avenue, Dorval, during business hours.

Given at Dorval, Québec, this February 5, 2025.

(signed) Nathalie Hadida
City Clerk




